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Pre-Reception are ready for Christmas!

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas has arrived in Pre-Reception! We have dressed our tree, made our Christmas cards 

and our calendars ready to take home at the end of term. The children are more than ready for 

our Nativity and we are so excited for you all to see it! 

We also had an amazing trip to Born of the Forest in Follifoot this Wednesday. We enjoyed 

playing in their amazing outdoor classroom, getting muddy, learning lots and being 

independent in a beautiful forest setting.  We also had a surprise visit from a very important 

person! 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

The Pre-Reception team  


